Evan Lehrer

From: cmsmailer@civicplus.com on behalf of Contact form at Town of Mashpee MA
<cmsmailer@civicplus.com>

Sent: ) Wednesday, October 2, 2019 12:54 PM -

To: Evan Lehrer

Subject: {Town of Mashpee MA] Cell Tower (Sent by Sharon DeFrancesco, tripthelights321
@gmail.com)

Hello elehrer,

Sharon DeFrancesco (tripthelights321@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
(https://www.mashpeema.gov/user/2793/contact) at Town of Mashpee MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.mashpeema.gov/user/2793/edit.
Message:

Good afternoon Mr. Lehrer,

| am wanting to know the exact number, size and location of "satellite"
transmitters/receivers necessary to give complete coverage to the area of concern if a 150' monopole is erected at Red
Brook Road. There has been mention a scant few times of their necessity, but | don't recall actual numbers and
Jocations being discussed. | am especially interested to know if placing those satellites where they are needed will
present legal concerns. | am assuming The Town's goal is to have complete coverage at our southern end once all work
is completed. Perhaps you could ask this question of the developer tonight.

Also (and this may be more of a legal question),can you tell me if Blue Sky was asked to solve the problem from the
Red Brook Road location, or if they were only asked to solve the coverage concern in southern Mashpee, without regard
for a preferred location? Phrased differently, could the town have put out an RFP without specifying a location that the
town owned?

Lastly, are there any other town-owned lots in southern Mashpee (other than the town beach), or other locations
that could be expropriated that are large enough to site a tower?
Thank you.
Sharon DeFrancesco



